
 
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

26 February 2025 
 

 

Dear Families 
 
After speaking to Mr Endersby, I am pleased to be able to offer golf lessons during your son/daughters PE 
lessons this half term. The first session will be on Thursday 1 May 2025 with the last sessions being Thursday 
22 May 2025. The sessions will be in your son/daughters PE lessons. 
 
The cost of the four lessons is £32 and will be held at Chartham Park Golf and Country Club. This will allow us 
to utilise the facilities at Chartham Park which include driving range, putting green, pitching area, bunker and 
golf course. Travel to and from Chartham Park will be arranged by the school. 
 
The lessons will be taught by myself, Ben Knight, a ‘PGA Advanced Fellow Coach’ and lead coach of the Sussex 
Juniors. 
 
Place will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Consent and payment can be made via MCAS. 
 
If you have any questions please contact Ben on ben@benknightgolf.com. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Ben Knight  
PGA Advanced Fellow 
Lead Coach, Sussex Juniors 
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